
From: Dan Hamilton <dhamilton@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/14/2014 8:16:37 PM
Subject: next Tuesday Bob Jones Academy 5th graders

Hey Katherine,

I wanted to see if you could help me schedule the Governor to step out and say hi to the BJA 5th 
graders like she did last year. They'll be around the State House by 1 PM and they are flexible on 
timing.

Thanks!

Dan

Dan Hamilton
Member, South Carolina House of Representatives
District 20 | Greenville County
HamiltonforSC.com
864-527-7685 (Office)
twitter.com/dphamilton
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